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Greeno, Jared

Subject: FW: Skilled Mechanical Labor Assistance - La Crosse WWTP

 

From: Tristen Cadotte <TCadotte@jfahern.com>  
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 4:15 PM 
To: Hein, Brian <heinb@cityoflacrosse.org> 
Cc: David Leisses <DLeisses@jfahern.com> 
Subject: Skilled Mechanical Labor Assistance - La Crosse WWTP 
 
 
Good afternoon Brian, 
 
I was forwarded your information from Dave Leisses and Chris Boda regarding skilled mechanical labor for 
helping out at the plant there in La Crosse. 
 
We dug into the request, and based on what you are looking for, we could send someone to assist with this 
work at the below rates: 
 

 
 
If you have any additional questions or would like us to proceed with getting someone to assist with your 
request, let us know and we will proceed accordingly. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Tristen Cadotte | Service Sales Representative - Mechanical 
 

 
 

3555 9th Street NW, Suite 300 
Rochester, MN 55901 
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